
 

July 13, 2022 

Chairman Gary Flock called the meeting to order at 7:00PM. There were four residents present. 

A Treasurer was absent.  The minutes from the June meeting were read. There was a motion 

by Bob Brown and second by Nick Butzler to approve the minutes. The motion carried 3-0.   

The financial report was given by Clerk Amy Brueggen. There was a motion by Nick and 

second by Bob to approve the financial report and pay the bills for the month.  The motion 

carried 3-0.  There was one ARPA bill to be paid. 

There was a motion by Nick and second by Bob to appoint Ashley Gierczak to Town Treasurer, 

effective immediately.  The motion carried 3-0.   

There was a motion by Bob and a second by Nick to approve Sarah Kniprath as a Chief 

Election Inspector.  The motion carried 3-0. 

A short discussion was had regarding accidents in the township where a death occurs because 

of the accident.  Gary explained that the District Fire Department covers the cost of those 

emergency services. 

Bill Wissestad was in attendance to present a request for a site permit for a small addition to a 

cabin.  A motion was made by Bob and a second by Nick to approve the permit.  The motion 

carried 3-0. 

Gary will contact Attorney Kevin Connelly for costs and procedures regarding land parcels 

that the township has on the tax roll transferred back to the former owners. 

There was no LRIP project update. 

Sam Anderson presented a request for approval of a Motor Vehicle Dealer Application.  Nick 

made a motion and Bob seconded to approve the application.  Motion carried 3-0. 

A resident was present to inquire and receive an explanation as to why the board approved 

payment to a landowner for assisting in the installation of a culvert on a town road leading to 

his property.  After discussion with the contractor, who was present at the meeting and installed 

the culvert, and a town patrolman who was also present, Gary will contact the landowner to 

get additional details to explain the amount that was paid out. 

The next Fire District meeting will be held on July 25, 2022. 

The next Board meeting is set for Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at 7:00PM.   

There was a motion by Bob to adjourn and a second by Nick. The motion carried 3-0. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30PM, 

Amy Brueggen 

Town Clerk 


